
YEAR 1010 LET TERNeWS

I hope that this newsletter finds you well.  
I cannot believe how quickly this term has gone!
   
The past term has seen so many opportunities for 
students in Year 10. We have had various agencies 
visit the school to discuss risk taking behaviour and 
the consequences of poor choices. Year 10 students 
still have the opportunities of extra Maths, English 
and Science intervention during pastoral times, which 
has proven to be a great success for those students that 
are regularly attending the 
intervention. 

The boys football team saw 
them through an amazing run 
this year with a series of wins 
that took them to the semi 
final of the cup competition. 
The girls netball team have 
begun their season with some 
familiar faces returning to the 
squad and the team are looking 
to produce some strong results. 
It has also been very pleasing 
to see many Year 10 students leading sports sessions and 
helping younger teams. Many of the Year 10s have been 
such positive role models and continue to set good examples 
for other pupils in the school. 

Season’s Greetings,



In the new year we will see 
continued interventions in 
place for Year 10 students as 
they approach the final year of 
studying for their qualifications. 

Pre-Public Examinations will take place 
for Year 10 in the summer term. 

A reminder that booking for Activity 
Day goes live at the end of 
January. Book early to avoid 
disappointment. 

Have a great festive holiday 
and we will see you all in the 
new year. 
 
Miss Sothmann
Head of Year 10.

Merry 
Christmas

and a Happy 
New Year!
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This term some Year 7 students completed 
an Anglian Water Challenge event! Their 
task was to plan, design and build the 
water system for a town. Working to a 
budget and testing the plan, this activity 
allowed the students to develop an 
awareness of the work of Anglian Water 
and the jobs involved.  The students’ 
teamwork, communication 
and problem-solving skills 
were tested whilst completing 
the challenge. Well done 
Year 7! The rest of Year 7 
will complete this activity in 
February.

C H A L L E N G E !C H A L L E N G E !

Post 16 have had the opportunity this 
half-term to try a host of exciting and 
illuminating experiences designed to 
inspire them on their future career paths! 
Among the highlights were included the 
Anglia Ruskin University Discovery Days 
Workshops in business, social work, and 
primary education. They were also able to 
explore the mechanics of an international 
company with Amazon, take part in the 
Speakers For Schools Assembly, the IGD 
exploring the hidden job market workshop, 
and the KSCS Post 16 Opportunities evening 
in November! 

POST 16

In December we hosted our Community 
Christmas Lunch for the first time since 
2019! It was fantastic to see some familiar 
faces return, and to meet new friends. 
We all had lots of fun, and We all had lots 
of fun, and the students who helped so 
brilliantly displayed 
great employability 
skills during the event! 

Christmas Lunch!

AFTER
UPCOMING COLLEGE DAYS:

 
Peterborough College: 2nd February
To book a visit go to peterborough.ac.uk

Stamford College: 11th January
To book a visit go to stamford.ac.uk

Friday 6th January: KSCS P16 Taster Day

Marshall’s Aerospace training team in Cambridge 
are offering students in Years 11-13 apprenticeships 

from September 2023 across their Land Systems, 
Aerospace, Property and Skills Academy businesses 

ranging from levels 2 to 6. Click this link to book 
onto their open evenings for more information and 

hints and tips to help your application stand out! Merry Christmas
& Happy New Year!

https://www.eventbrite.com/o/marshall-skills-academy-57421354393

